
25th April 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
We were learning to count to 20 and beyond and we had great fun playing snakes and ladders. 
We were also painting flowers in the style of Vincent Van Gogh and we made our own                        
greenhouses so we could grow cress. In PE we were learning different ball skills.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Plants 

Phonics 
Click on the pictures to practise your Fred talk and word reading.  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/YCLYeLrl/XVYtVOMH
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/eMHLB8wO/pAFHFoiT
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/KNOXJfyT/bFEn5TQ2


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will continue to read the story ‘The Enormous 
Turnip’ and write our own versions of the story.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about numbers to 20 and                   
understand how to build numbers 10-20. 
 

 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
wet               gather  

 
tiny 

 
 sprout                 order  

 Understanding of the World 
We will be planting beans and understanding 
what plants need to grow. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song ‘The Animal Fair.’  
 
We went to the animal fair, 
The birds and the beasts were there, 
The big baboon by the light of the moon 
Was combing his golden hair. 
 
Click on the picture to listen to the song.  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will make clay tiles and use tools to               
create a flower design. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

On Thursday the children have PE. Please 
make sure they come to school in their 
school uniform.  
 
Children are given time to 
change into their PE kits               
before the lesson. This is a 
opportunity for them to   
practise changing by them-
selves which helps them to 
become more independent.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/z766wty

